
Announcement 

In attention of the candidates for the Veterinary Medicine Study Program Teaching in 

English 

July 2021 

 

We announce you that the Committee for the Admission Contest for the Veterinary Medicine 

Study Program Teaching in English will process the files for admission contest until 

19.07.2021, 10.00 PM EET. 

The candidates that have sent the application files and did not receive by e-mail the code for 

Admission Contest_Faculty of Veterinary Medicine Bucharest_English Program (in accordance with 

the General Data Protection Regulations the candidates will be identified on the lists displayed on the 

site with this code) are kindly asked to send an e-mail to en@fmvb.ro 

 

Pay attention!!! 

The list of candidates with the initial results will be uploaded to site on 20.07.2021! 
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